
 

 

 

May 20, 2019 

 

Dear Families, 

It’s hard to believe that the end of the year is almost here! Before we close out 
the year at the Family Center, I wanted to acknowledge our PTO sponsored 
programs and recognize those individuals who have gone above and beyond to 
support our spring events. Please join us in thanking just a few of the many 
PTO volunteers who have dedicated themselves to fulfilling our mission.  

Thank you to Lilly Scharff and Alison Yee for chairing our annual Oatmeal 
Drive benefitting Operation Backpack & Operation Food Search.  With your 
support, we were able to collect close to 2,300 oatmeal packets and 
$200 in cash donations. This truly makes a difference for local food-
insecure families.  

Thank you to Shannon Davis for chairing our Eye See Me Book Fair & 
Pizza Party. The book selection was fabulous, and the children loved listening 
to the local authors read their books. Through your purchases, we were 
able to buy additional books for our classrooms. 

We had a fun night out at Parker’s Table for our Sip, Savor and Support 
event. Thank you to Katherine Hunter for organizing such a great event. 
Kristen Retter was very excited to win the Stock the Cellar raffle! 

Thanks to Julie Stiles and Lisa Moore, and our Room Parents for 
spoiling the Family Center teachers and staff throughout the year, but 
especially during Teacher Appreciation Week with the daily treats.  

Finally, thank you so much to the 2018-2019 PTO Board, event chairs and 
room parents for their dedication and support.  Your involvement is so 
important to the school! If you’re interested in joining the PTO next 
year – please reach out to me to chat about the various 
opportunities to get involved.   

I wish you all a fun, relaxing, and safe summer! 

Lori 

PTO President 

  
 
The PTO (Parent Teacher 
Organization) is a committee of 
Family Center parents and staff 
members working together to support 
and enhance the education of our 
children.  Through donations, 
fundraising events and special 
programs, the PTO directly impacts 
and improves our school, expanding 
your child’s education and all-around 
experience.  The PTO is a fantastic 
way to network with other parents, 
connect to the Family Center, and 
build friendships.  

 
 
 
 
2018-2019 PTO BOARD 

President:  Lori Holtzman   

Treasurer:  Betsy Sinclair 

Secretary:  Kami Waldman  

Communications:  Liz Florek 
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